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ON 24 April on the memory day of Armenian Genocide
 the international community of advocates gathered in
The Chamber of Advocates of RA.As we have already
informed , the representatives of different countries
discussed many issues regarding justice and advocacy
during the meeting. The issue of recognizing Armenian
Genocide was discussed as well.
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